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Lucasarts teams up with Bioware Corp to develop a new game based on the Star Wars
Universe. It is unknown if the game will be based on the KotOR Universe. As previously
announced in news, speculation from vaious sources leads us to believe that KotOR3 might be
an online multiplayer game. This announcement by the two companies was unclear of the game
type but did mention that the new game in development &quot;will push the boundaries of the
gaming market by utilizing the strengths of both companies to deliver an innovative, high-quality
experience.&quot; 
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